
 

 

If you are planning to apply for Financial Aid for the 2025-26 school year, the window to 
do so is from February 1 – March 31, 2025.  This year we will again be utilizing FACTS 
Grant & Aid to process applications. Please read these FAQs in full before beginning 
your application: 
 
-Even if you are a current Financial Aid recipient, you must reapply for the upcoming 
year. 
 
-A student must already be enrolled in K – 12th grade for 2025-26 in order to be 
considered as a recipient of Financial Aid. Please contact the Admissions office before 
completing your financial aid application if you need to enroll any students (including 
additional siblings). 
 
-FACTS provides a need-based financial aid analysis service. All information is kept 
secure and confidential. 
 
-Beginning February 1, you may use this link to access the financial aid application. 

-The application process is self-guided.  You may navigate in and out of the program 
allowing you to partially complete an application and go back to it at another time.  If 
you need application assistance, please contact FACTS through the chat on their 
website or at 1-866-315-9262. 

-The FACTS application fee must be paid when you submit your application. 

-After completing the online application you will be required to upload your 2024 tax 
return with all required schedules, W-2s, and 1099s to FACTS. 
 
-The deadline for submitting applications and tax information is March 31, 2025. Tax 
information must be submitted by the deadline to be considered timely. If your taxes 
are not complete by this date, please submit all income documents (W-2s, 1099s) by the 
deadline instead, and notify Jade Matthews of the delay in providing your tax return. 
 
Applications will be considered complete when all tax documents have been 
submitted and verified. Completed applications will be considered on a first come first 
served basis. Please note, we only have a limited number of funds available and may be 
unable to accept applications after the March 31 deadline. 
 
Determination letters will be emailed to families as applications are processed. 


